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General Sir Arthur Currie.,G.CelleGe,K.CeB.,

595, Sherbrooke Street, West

Kontreal.,
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November 24, 1939

Dear Nr. Uales,

It is so very kind of you to suggest that
we should lunch together amd I only wish 1%t were possible for
me to do 80, Unfortunately, however, I am going away on the
night of the 30%h, travelling west to talk to the Graduates
Socie ty. As you can imagine, the amount of work incidental
o cleaning up is so heavy that every moment of my time is
occupied from now on. Thapk you very, very much for thinking

of it. I am so sorry I cannot accept.

Bver truly yours

D. Lorne Gales, Lsq.
275 St.James 3t. W.
MON'TREAL. Qe










Ottawa, 12th June,1920.

Dear Madam, ~

Upon my return to Ottawa after
& fortnight's absence, I found awaiting me your
letter of Hay 28th,

I have not yet taken over the
duties of Principal of MeGill University,but in
the meantime I have written to Dr.Adams, the Vice
Prineipal, and have asked him to communicate
further with you.

Yours faithfully,

General ,
Inspector-General % Military Counsellor.

Mrs.Anna M.Galway,
46 Leonard Ave.,
Ottawa, Ont.




ottawa, 12th June , 1920,

Desar Dr.Adams,-

I am Torwarding herewith a letter
from Mrs.Anna Galway, Will youn please see if
her wishes can be met?

In acknowledgment of its receipt

I have told Mra.Galway that she might expect to
receive a further commnication from you.

Yours fafithfully,

General
Inspector-Genaral & Hilif&ry Counsellori

Prof.Frank D.,Adams,
MoGlll University,
Nontreal,
P.qt




MCGILL UNIVERSITY
PRINCIPAL RND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

14 June 1938

Dear Miss Gannon,

Your letter of the 9th Jume to Sir Bdward Beatty,
bas been referred to this office for reply.

I think there are only two places in the Janiversity
where @letitians are employed, at Douglas Hall and at the Royal
Victoria College. I know that there sre no vacancies at present

at either residence. Thers are residences at Macdonald College

also, and 4 believe there are no openings, but it might do no

barm for you to file an application with the Segretary, Mr. 7T.F.Hard.

Yours faithfully,

Principal’s Secretary

Miss Elizabeth B, Gannon,
1923 Dorchester Street West,
mmREALO QUEO
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McGILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

14th June, 1938.

Mrs. D. MacMurray,
Secretary to the Prinecipal,
MeGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Mrs. MacMurrey,-

I am sending you herewith copy of a

letter which Sir Edward has received from Miss
Elizabeth B. Gannon.

You will know what sort of a reply
to make to her. I have also sent a copy to the
officers of our Steamship Company.

Yours very truly,

U

Secretary to the Chancellor.




Montreal,

Sir Edwerd Beatty,
1286 Pine Avenue West,
Montreal, Que.
Dear Sir,-
As I am looking for & position as &

dietetian, I would ask you to be kind enough to advise me

obtained on the large boats of

1
|

your Company or at McGill ”nivergity, if not, where I could

find same.
I have all my diplomes and can
the best of references.
Awaiting a favourable reply, I remsin,

J

Gannon.




